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HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
OF THE CITY OF SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 

 
REPORT TO THE COMMISSIONERS    DATE: FEBRUARY 14, 2018 
 
REGARDING:  OVERVIEW OF DRAFT 2040 COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

 
Requested Board Action  

No Board action requested.  This item is an informational staff report. 

 

Background 

Saint Paul is required by the Metropolitan Council to update its 20-year Comprehensive Plan 

every 10 years.  The current update, which visions to the year 2040, is due at the Metropolitan 

Council by December 31, 2018.  City staff have been working on the 2040 Comprehensive Plan 

since 2015.  A preliminary draft will be ready for early community and Met Council review in 

mid-March. 

 

Future Action 

This is an overview of all chapters of the draft 2040 Comprehensive Plan.   Staff will present the 

Housing and Land Use chapters in more detail on February 28, 2018, with an emphasis on the 

Plan’s direction on affordable housing. 

 

Staff:  Lucy Thompson: 266.6578 

 

Attachments: 

• Presentation 

• Draft Introduction Chapter 


